[Your Organization/Committee Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]

[Email Address]

[Phone Number]

[Date]

Dear [Voter's Name or "Fellow Voters"],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to share the results
of the recent [Name of Election] held on [Election Date].

We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to each of you who participated
in this important democratic process. Your voice matters, and your
engagement is vital to our community and our future.

Here are the official results:

- **[Position/Measure 1]**:

- [Candidate/Option Name] - [Vote Count/Percentage]

- [Candidate/Option Name] - [Vote Count/Percentage]
— **[Position/Measure 2]**:

- [Candidate/Option Name] - [Vote Count/Percentage]

- [Candidate/Option Name] - [Vote Count/Percentage]

[Include additional positions/measures as needed.]

The results reflect the will of our community, and we are committed to
upholding the values and priorities expressed by the electorate.
Please stay informed and engaged as we move forward together. For more
information about the election process, upcoming initiatives, or any
concerns you may have, feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]
or visit our website at [Website URL].

Thank you for being an active participant in our democracy!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization/Committee Name]

[Signature (if sending a hard copy)]



